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January 2017  
 
Dear Members of the Wiltondale Pool and Wiltondale Community, 
 
Thank you to everyone who provided feedback on the proposed renovations for the 
pool. We are writing to provide an update on the phase II pool renovation plans for this 
off-season. 
 
The deadline for submitting comments was January 15, 2017. A few themes emerged 
from the input we received, and we wanted to address these issues in a formal response 
via this letter. We will be reporting on the feedback and final plans in greater detail at 
the Wiltondale Annual Meeting on January 21, 2017. 
 

 Guard/check-in station: Several of you noticed that the illustrations did not 
include a guard/check-in station. While this was unintentionally left out of the 
initial rendering, please rest assured that this very important feature is included 
in the plans on the right-hand side of the new entrance.  
 

 Color/finish: We received feedback regarding the color and finish of the 
structure and its aesthetic “fit” with the neighborhood. As many of you who 
have done home renovations know from experience, matching new brick to 
existing brick is both difficult and costly. However, we are pleased to report 
that a Wiltondale resident has been able to secure a donation of masonry 
materials from L&L Supply based out of Towson. The images below provide a 
sense of what this will allow, and we are truly grateful for the substantial 
donation. 
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 Size/footprint: The proposed new building is larger than the existing structure 
because of our need to meet today’s restroom codes for capacity and 
accessibility. We have been operating for many years with insufficient restroom 
capacity (i.e., too few toilets, sinks and showers), and the Baltimore County 
Health Department requires that we remedy this with the renovation.  
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Our goals with the renovation are to modernize the pool, bring us up to code, and 
contain costs as much as possible. As a reminder, planned improvements include: 
 

 New, modern men’s and women’s rooms 

 Showers in both the men’s and women’s rooms 

 A family bathroom/changing room 

 Widened walkways into the pool 

 Dedicated entrance/exit gates 

 New check-in station 

 Additional space for seating under the pavilion 

 A retro-fit of the former men’s room to create a new office/breakroom 
 

Again, thank you to all who submitted feedback about the renovation plans. We are 
excited to get this work underway so that we can open on Memorial Day for the 2017 
season.  
 
Thank you for your continued membership and support of the Wiltondale Pool, and we 
will be in touch soon with additional updates.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Wiltondale Pool Committee  
 
Katie Kuhn 
Garrett Glennon 
Brian Shields 
Angela Guevara 
Kelly Sage 
 
And 
 
The Wiltondale Pool Renovation Committee 
 
Nate Raider 
Eric Hutter 
Karen Sorensen 
 


